
‭Kererū Tahi News!‬
‭Kia Ora e te whānau.  It’s hard to believe we are halfway through the year!.‬

‭We are super excited about our programme for term 3!‬
‭Sit back and have a read of the below information and please don’t hesitate to get‬

‭in touch if you have any questions.‬

‭Tips:‬
‭It can be tricky to find out what your‬

‭child has done each day!  Some‬
‭questions you could ask to encourage‬

‭this conversation could include:‬
‭●‬ ‭What was your favourite thing‬

‭today?‬
‭●‬ ‭What is one thing you are proud‬

‭of today?‬

‭What to bring to school:‬
‭●‬ ‭Water bottle‬
‭●‬ ‭Change of clothes‬
‭●‬ ‭Lunch box - enough food for three‬

‭eating times (snack, morning tea,‬
‭lunch).‬

‭●‬ ‭Book bags‬
‭Special items and toys are best left at‬

‭home please!‬

‭A gentle‬
‭reminder…‬

‭It is so important for your‬
‭children to start their day‬

‭on time. Our school is open from 8:20‬
‭and the music plays at 8:40. To help set‬
‭them up for an unhurried beginning to‬
‭their morning please ensure they are‬

‭here, ready to take part in whānau time‬
‭at 8:40 with their friends. This is a lovely‬

‭way for them to connect and gain a‬
‭sense of belonging within Kererū Tahi.‬

‭Lost property & Clothing‬
‭If you are looking for lost items of clothing‬
‭there are two places where lost property‬
‭may be found. The first place to check is‬

‭the class lost property box which is by the‬
‭door as you come in.  The second place to‬

‭check is the lost property table in the‬
‭hallway by the gym.‬


